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Moment of Silence on Wednesday at 1p.m.
January 14, 2020

An important notice sent on behalf of Human Resources & Equity, University of Toronto:
 
On Wednesday, January 15th, Canada’s universities will observe a moment of silence to honour all those
who lost their lives in the devastating crash of Ukraine International Airlines flight 752.  U of T will
observe a national moment of silence this Wednesday at 1:00 p.m.   Please see the President's statement
at: https://www.president.utoronto.ca/a-moment-of-silence-across-canada.
 
Please distribute this message widely.
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